

GREG FISCHER
MAYOR

December 5, 2016

Mr. David Yates, President Metro Council 601 West Jefferson Street Louisville, KY 40202

Dear President Yates:

In accordance with the Medical Center Commission Ordinance, I am appointing the following to the Medical Center Commission.

Name		Term
Gary Dryden	New Appointment	January 12, 2018
Glen Todd	New Appointment	January 12, 2018

Metro Council approval of these appointments is not required.

Sincerely,

Greg Fischer Mayor

cc: Councilwoman Jessica Green